
It is time for 
Student-led Conferences! 

 
To sign-up, simply click on the following link:

SignUpGenius
 

*Once on the SignUpGenius site, be sure to find
the appropriate teacher name among the tabs to

sign up for a conference.
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March 4, 2020
 

Dear RPSA Families,I want to begin by thanking those who completed our
annual school improvement survey.  Your input is always welcome and this
survey yielded some very impactful feedback.  From that feedback we have
compiled a list of common questions or suggestions and plan to address
those ideas in upcoming newsletters.  
 
The concerns over our lack of an art teacher this year was evident in the
survey comments from families, staff and students.  Upon reviewing the
surveys, I instantly realized I needed to share our plans for art moving
forward so everyone understands why we do not have an art teacher this
year and our hopes to bring back art for future school years. 
 
 Last summer when our art teacher relocated, we did not have applicants
who we believed were a good fit for our school community.  The teacher
shortage across our country and the even greater lack of teachers in the
arts makes hiring a qualified candidate difficult.  Instead we chose to add a
different Specials class (Movement Lab) into our rotation to increase
physical activity for our students.  Special thanks to Mrs. Bartell for stepping
into that position.
 
Just last week we resumed our search for an art teacher to begin working
with our students in the fall.  Our mission and vision as a school assumes
that the arts are an integral part of a student’s experience at Renaissance.  
 
Thank you to those who completed the family survey.  We will be extending
the opportunity to complete the survey through March 13 and hope that all
those who were not yet able to complete it will be able to offer input. Please
use the following link to complete the family survey:
 
 
 
In Partnership,
Mrs. Bergman
 

http://bit.ly/RPSA2020
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Renaissance
Public School Academy

invites you to swim into our school
for kindergarten Round-up!



Click here to order!

Click here to order!

https://my.lifetouch.com/
https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/




Classroom News:





RAMS Athletics:





Flashlight Friday is this Friday!

Spotlight on Specials!

 

March is Reading Month!






